
 
 
Public Service Announcement 
 
Qulliq Enery Corporation offers paperless billing 
 
Start Date:  September 29, 2020 
End Date:    October 31, 2020 
All Nunavut                      30 sec 
 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) is now offering a paperless billing option that allows 
customers to receive their monthly electricity bills by email. 
 
To sign-up, please email Customer Care at customercare@qec.nu.ca with your account 
number and email address. Beginning in November, your electricity bill will go directly to 
your inbox.  
 
QEC thanks those customers who volunteered to test paperless billing during the trial 
period. They provided valuable feedback during the development of the program. 
 
Paperless billing is more efficient and convenient for customers. It also reduces 
administrative costs and environmental impacts of paper billing.   

###  

Media Contact: 

Renee Boucher  
Acting Manager, Corporate Communications  
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7524 
rboucher@qec.nu.ca 
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